
Welcome to 4th grade!
Dear Families,

We have noticed over the past few years that our scholars are struggling to stay
organized and have easy access to their supplies. In an effort to teach executive
functioning skills; we are asking families to buy items in bulk from Amazon and ship
them to my home. Your 4th grade team will assemble all items for each child. We will go
over how our binders and supplies will be utilized during the school year. This will
ensure that we are utilizing our time wisely instead of searching for our learning items.
Please scan the QR code below or use the link and purchase item(s) in bulk.

Thank you in advance for your assistance!

Sincerely,

Your 4th Grade Team
Lighthouse Charter School

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JJkHWX0tapOFv0v0EfBv-zoyc_r7TyLTcU-V73hJ
1rM/edit


